
        FDR BOULEVARD - PHASE 3   

 

                 Construction Update   

                     Fall of 2024  

 

 
  FDR Boulevard Phase 3A (MD 237 to Buck Hewitt Rd. – 0.8 mile) 

The contractor is currently completing final punch list items pertaining to improving 

stabilization and finalizing the stormwater management as-built plans prior to the 

County’s issuance of final acceptance.  Roadway is open to traffic.   

 

 

 

  FDR Boulevard Phase 3B (Buck Hewitt Rd. to Pegg Rd. – 1.0 mile) 

Design and property acquisition was completed this past winter, and the project was 

advertised for construction.  The contract was recently awarded to Great Mills 

Trading Post, from Great Mills, MD, and construction will begin on October 22, 2024.  

Construction will take approximately 20 months to complete.  Utility relocations by 

Washington Gas and SMECO have been completed.  This phase will include a new 

traffic signal at the proposed FDR Boulevard and Pegg Road intersection, with an 

interconnect to the MD 235 traffic signal system.  Please drive with caution and be 

aware of construction vehicles/workers along the roadway when construction begins.      

 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the DPW&T Project Manager at 301-475-4200, ext. 3525. 

This Construction Update was prepared by the St. Mary’s County DPW&T.    


